
Editor’s Note
 It is about the time to move on. As Thammasat Medical Journal plans to obtain an international  

recognition, we are planning to change the name of the journal to “Asian Medical Journal and Alternative Medicine  

(AMJAM)” which is in process of change. Other changes include the instruction to authors and references.  

The form of this will be updated on our official website once AMJAM is approved by Thai National Index organization.  

Of note, current Thammasat Medical Journal has officially open the website for article submission and for  

reviewers.  We believe that this website will help facilitate the review process in the digital era.  Editorial team 

continues to work hard to improve the quality of the journal as well as  the plan for expanding the reputation of 

the journal in international communies. We encourage authors to submit a high quality article to AMJAM.   
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